
AB 1111- Common Course Numbering

• What is it?
• Legislation passed to have common course numbering throughout the CCC 

system
• AB 1111 Taskforce Final Draft Recommendations (December 2023)
• Three workstreams (Governance, Alignment, Technology)

• What does this mean for Foothill?
• Changes to the CORs to meet CCN descriptors
• Some Foothill courses will not directly align with other colleges due to 

quarter system
• Faculty & staff workload will be affected



AB 1111- Common Course Numbering

• Timeline
• Summer 2024 (not happening)

• State Chancellor’s Office requested extension from the legislator for 
implementation to begin in Fall 2027

• CCN Taskforce recommendations
• Begin Fall 2025 with a small batch of courses


